
"Do not be
anxious about
anything, but
in everything

by prayer and
supplication

with
thanksgiving

let your
requests be

made known to
God."

 
Philippians 4:6
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Pray for our
professors teaching
in Central America,
that they will
continue to find
favor with their
colleagues and
community.

Pray for blessings,
wisdom, and
safety for
professors
teaching in
Nigeria.

Pray for our
professors this
Lenten season, that
they may depend on
God more deeply as
they make space for
Him in their lives. 

Pray for the Society
of Christian
Scholars, that it
may continue
expanding and
connecting Christian
scholars all over the
world.

Pray for our
professors teaching
all over the world,
that they may have
opportunities in
conversations with
students to share
God's truth.

Pray for our
professors that do
research, that they
may work with
faithfulness and
excellence in their
fields.

Pray for
encouragement
and discernment for
our professors
teaching in East
Asia.
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Pray for our
professors with
families, that their
children would
flourish in school
and community.

Pray for our partners
at Crossworld who
work strategically
with us in sending
professors to
universities all over
the world. 

Pray for the well-
being of all of
our faithful
supporters of
Global Scholars.

Pray for increased
participation in
the monthly
webinar series
for the Society of
Christian
Scholars.

Pray for protection,
wisdom, and
encouragement for
our professors
teaching in the
Middle East. 
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Pray for all of our
professors in secure
countries, that they
may be the salt and
light of Jesus in
creative ways to their
students, colleagues,
and communities.

Pray today for
believers in
academia to make
the decision to join
the Society and
connect with a
thriving network of
Christian professors! 

Continue to
pray for students 
and their parents to
be helped by the
College Faith
podcast.

Pray that God 
leads Global Scholars
to additional like-
minded ministries to
partner with, in order
to best steward
Kingdom resources to
accomplish our
mission.

Pray for all of our
Global Scholars
professors to
protect time to
spend with Jesus in
prayer and solitude. 

Pray for our partners
at INCHE, that they
will continue to
effectively foster the
development of
Christian higher
education worldwide.

Pray for our Latin
America Regional
Representative as
he helps redesign
curriculum for a
university in Mexico
to integrate biblical
truth. 

Pray for our
Leadership Team as
we seek input from
many counselors in
our strategic
planning process. 

Pray for Global
Scholars as we form a
committee to
evaluate applications
for a grant to help
Christian professors
in the United States
and Canada publish
biblical truth. 

Pray that our
first study guide
for professors on
integrating faith
and academics
will be a helpful
resource. 

Pray for our Board
of Directors
meeting taking
place today and
tomorrow.  

Pray for a newly
launched group of
Christian scholars in
the Caribbean who
are meeting to
encourage one
another to make a
difference for Christ
on campus. 

Pray for expanded
reach and impact
for the Thinking
Christianly
podcast. 

Pray for
opportunities for
one of our
professors to share
truth during  
English Corner
discussions in East
Asia.  

Pray for the 
Society of 
Christian Scholars
as we seek to
provide additional
resources in
French and
Spanish.

Pray for our
professors in The
Gambia, that they
would rely on God's
strength to be
effective in their
teaching and
ministry.

Pray for God to
bless the work of
Marlene, who
serves as a volunteer
curator for the
Society of Christian
Scholars library
resources. 

Pray for our
professor teaching
science in Ireland,
that his influence
would impact the
Kingdom for Christ.

Pray for our
Regional
Representative
Osam as he
seeks to connect
with professors in
the Middle East.


